
Subject: RE: Justice Meeting:
Date: Tue, 4 Oct 2005 16:09:04 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "sue cook" <selakes@hotmail.com>, "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>,

"Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>, "James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>
CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Hello Sue;

I think you are doing a great  job and I hope you will keep it up. Even
trying and having little success is better than sitting at home and
criticising only. Also,  we must do everything we can to help our RCMP.
I know they are trying under very difficult conditions. It is like
everything is against them and they are right more or less. 
 
In the process of trying, you will learn a great deal about the real
world and I believe you have learned a great deal already and it ain't
necessarily what you were told by Uncle Tom in his cabin. 
 
Would it come as a surprise to you if I were to tell you that drugs are
being imported into the US under the table with the knowledge of US
agencies and that the BIG drug lords in the countries where the drugs
come from are being spared harassment in exchange for investing hundreds
of billions of drug dollars into the US economy to stave off an economic
meltdown? No invasion to spread democracy there. 
 
You undoubtedly know that the house of credit is built on precarious
pillars. Did you know that under the Taliban all opium growing in
Afghanistan had come to a stop and after the US victory it came to full
bloom again? I bet you never read this in the corporate press. I am sure
you have seen the movie "Traffic" - there is a priceless scene with a
letter of advice from Khrushchev left for his successor to open, should
he get into trouble. If you haven't you must see it. Another one is made
by Michael Ruppert an ex CIA operative.  I am merely mentioning  this so
that you have a better understanding of what you are up against and
where the solutions have to be applied. 
 
 
Ernie Crist 
 
 

________________________________

From: sue cook [ mailto:selakes@hotmail.com ] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2005 6:35 AM
To: Mayor and Council - DNV
Subject: Justice Meeting:

Dear Mayor and Council:
 
I recently emailed a message to you in which I referred to only one
council member being really interested in the drug issues on the North
Shore.  That was wrong of me and I apologize I am sure that all of you
are worried about this issue.
 
You may be aware that I started my drug awareness program back in the
Spring, and at that time I had one last meeting planned (after the
search finding one with the public and the Life or Meth presentation).
That was a Justice Meeting in which the public had the opportunity to
listen to a panel which would include Randy White, someone from the
Justice Dept. from the Provincial Government, a friend of mine who is an
immigration lawyer and a court judge.  I think the public needs to know
what the sentences are, why they are that way and what they can do to
change or have an input into the justice system.
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Since my original plans got led astray to some degree, this meeting has
not yet taken place, and since it is getting into election time and I
plan to be a candidate, I thought it would be good to throw this idea
out to all the councils on the North Shore - maybe we could all get
involved equally in this project.
 
Please let me know what you think.
 
Sincerely yours
Sue Cook - 985-2172
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